
STAFF REPORT 
 
 
TO:   Motueka Community Board 
 
FROM:  Reserves Manager 
 
REFERENCE: E859 
 
DATE:  11 May 2006 
 
SUBJECT:  Monthly Report 
 
 

 
 
 
PARKS & GARDENS 
 
PROJECT STATUS 

Walkways Keep Motueka Beautiful are continuing to work on 
the sawmill site and the sand spit walkway. Plants 
have been allocated for these sites. 

Memorial Park The Senior Net/Toy Library car park has been 
sealed and landscaping has commenced. 

Decks Reserve path/planting Glenn Thorn is working on a plan for the extension 
of the footpath with members of local community 
groups. 

Thorp Bush New Toilet This project has been completed. 

Wharf Road Reserve A concept plan has been completed for this site; 
staff will have a site visit then forward the plan to 
Keep Motueka Beautiful for comment. 

Riwaka Memorial Gardens Staff are working on the upgrade of the gardens. 

Little Kaiteriteri  A community working bee took place at the end of 
April and was well supported by the local 
residents. 

Motueka Quay Wharf Waiting for report. 

Skate Park Old Wharf Road The shelter for seating is up. The plans for the new 
toilet are about to be lodged for building consent. 

Motueka Beach Reserve The Bocce court project has been completed. 

Motueka Sand Spit  The draft of the interpretation signage has been 
sent to Wakatu and NRAIT for approval. 

Arbour Day Invitations have gone out to schools to be part of 
this years programme. Sites are being prepared for 
planting. 

 
 
 
Beryl Wilkes 
Reserves Manager 
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